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Pavement Preservation on US 60 
Magdalena Area 

 
 
Las Cruces - The District One office of the New Mexico Department of Transportation with 
Blue Collar Construction began a pavement preservation project June 3 on a portion of US 60 in 
the Magdalena area.  The work consists of placing a chip seal and fog seal. The project runs from 
mile marker 117 to 92.5.  The contractor is scheduled to be finished with the project by 5:00 p.m. 
on Monday, June 9. 
 
The contractor will be working in five mile increments with lane restrictions in place. Flagging 
operations and a pilot car will be stationed within the work zone to assist with the movement of 
traffic. The project working hours will be Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
 
                            

### 
 

 
For additional information regarding this project please contact Leandro Montoya, PE NMDOT- 
Maintenance (575) 544-6593, or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT-District One Public 
Information Officer, 575-525-7340 (office) or 575-640-5981 (cell) 
bridget.spedalier@state.nm.us . 
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